


Hillside Formal Plan Review Notification 
 
 

 
May 1, 2025 
 
 
Subject:  Formal Plan Review for Custom addition at  
4751 E. Marsten Drive, Paradise Valley AZ. 85253 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
An application has been submitted to the Town of Paradise Valley for a custom addition at 4751 
E. Marsten Drive, Paradise Valley AZ. 85253.   In compliance with Town requirements, this letter 
is being sent to you as a courtesy to inform you of the pending application.  The Hillside Building 
Committee will be reviewing this application on June 11th 2025 at 8:00 AM.   
 
The purpose of Formal Plan Review meeting is for the Hillside Building Committee to review the 
submittal for compliance with the goals, purposes, and specific criteria of the Town of Paradise 
Valley Hillside Development Regulations. 
 
The Hillside Building Committee will approve, approve with stipulations, continue, or deny the 
submittal.  This meeting is open to the public and you may feel free to attend. 
 
If you have any questions please call me at 480-215-9095 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott Merritt 
Fine Line Designs 
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